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TABS Kenya Trustee visits the UK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Permission given to use land as new outdoor playground 

Local authori,es and community elders have granted  

the school permission to use former Bridge School land  

as a large outdoor playground area for learners at TABS.                                       

This means that learners can now use the land for their PE lessons 

and get some much needed exercise which is vital for their growth  

and development. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Can you help TABS? 

We are looking for a treasurer to join our team - are you a numbers person or just have a 
few hours spare a month? 

Contact one of the TABS Trustees for more informa,on or email info@tabsinterna,onal.org 

Spring NewsleOer 2024 

George Karuku has been a trustee with TABS Kenya since 2012.  In April he embarked on a tour of the UK to visit 
trustees and churches who support TABS Interna,onal. The visit gave George the opportunity to visit churches 
from Devon to Bridlington. The trip ended with an amazing live piano soiree at Emmanuel church and a 
presenta,on from George and our Chair Ellen. The piano soiree raised £521.71 for the school.  

                    
 UK trustee Chris in Swindon                       UK trustee Ma3hew in Bedworth            UK Trustee Richard in Yorkshire          Trustee Kath and Terry in Bedworth 

                              

 Emmanuel Church, Bridlington                             Soiree and presentation with TABS Chair Ellen               Silverton Church, Exeter     
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The learners take part in 
regular online lessons and 
now have the opportunity 
to prac,ce this at home 
with an online learning 
programme created by the 
teaching team and school 
managers. 

                                                                                                                                                                      

Give Hope to a Child 

Last month, a new project ini2a2ve ‘Give Hope 
to a Child’ was able to reach out to more 
children who were unable to access basic 

primary educa2on. 

New learners joined the school thanks to the 
home visits conducted by community volunteers 

Florence and Lucy from Embrace Inclusion. 

 

Introducing Kev Oldfield 

Kev from Bridlington is a man who spent almost a 
decade sleeping rough on the streets.  He has 
overcome poverty and homelessness himself and now 
helps others as part of a church team at Emmanuel 
Church in Bridlington.  Kev will be flying out to 
Kiandutu in June with Rev Richard Hare and a group of 
Friends of TABS for a two-week trip to visit and work at 
the school.  He can’t wait! 

 

Prayer Requests 

• We pray for the children at the school, that they 
may continue to access education. 

• We pray for the upcoming trip to Kiandutu, that 
the trip is productive for UK trustees, and for 
safety in travelling. 

• We pray for the planning and preparation for 
the Mt Kenya Climb in August and all the 
volunteers embarking on this trip. 

• We pray for the teaching team and the TABS 
Kenya Trustees, that they may be guided by God 
in all that they do. 

 

Junior Secondary school is up and running. 

Here is a picture of the first Junior Secondary learners 
star,ng at the school. It is thanks to all Friends of 
TABS that we have been able to make the changes 

required to allow for the transi,on to a Primary and 
Junior Secondary school. 

 

 

 

 


